
 

 

 
May 5, 2014 
 
 

Dear Bidder, 

 

Notice of Project Rejection:  SRFP 14-160, AHA Certified First Aid, CPR and AED Training 

Services Human Resources 

 

 

Thank you for your response to the above referenced SRFP 14-160.  

 

This letter is to notify you that the City has decided to reject all proposals received on this project. 

Human Resources staff has reviewed the proposals and determined that it is in the City’s best 

interest to reject all proposals. 

     

We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid City projects  

   

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation in the 

process is appreciated. 

 

 

 

Missy Morrison 

Purchasing Specialist 

Boise City Purchasing  

208-384-3779 

 
 

cc: SRFP 14-160 File 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


